
 

GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 

NO.HED/SCHO-1/2016/                       Dated, Kma, the 26th, May 2022 

 

NOTIFICATION ON POST MATRIC SCHOLARSHIP (PMS) FOR ST 

STUDENTS OF NAGALAND  

 

It is hereby informed to all the beneficiaries of Post Matric Scholarship (PMS) for ST 

students of Nagaland that the Scheme Implementing Agency has started disbursing the 1st 

installment of PMS for the year 2021-22 since 9th, May 2022 and accordingly uploaded the 

Beneficiary and the Rejected list of PMS (ST) in the Directorate’s website                      i.e. 

highereducation.nagaland.gov.in. Students whose names are in the beneficiary list and yet to 

receive their Scholarships can Whatsapp his/her Bank Account details along with the 

application ID/Sl.No. in the beneficiary list to the contact given below. 

Contact No. 9863379247 

 

NB: It is to be noted that the Department is yet to release the State Merit & Research    

        Scholarship for the year 2021-22.  

 

                                                                                                             Sd/- 

                   DR. KATONI JAKHALU 

           DIRECTOR 

                      HIGHER EDUCTION 

                NAGALAND: KOHIMA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


